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From: The NASA Earth Science Advisory Committee- Marshall Shepherd (Chair,
marshgeo@uga.edu), Roland Burgmann, Gregory Carmichael, Andrew Dressler,
Thomas Herring, lan Joughin, Christian Kummerow, Anne Nolin and Richard Rood.

To: Dr. Michael Freillich (ESD Director)

Cc: Lucia Tsaoussi (Earth Science Advisory Committee Executive Secretary), Sandra
Cauffman (ESD Deputy Director), Jack Kaye (ESD Associate Director for Research),
Eric lanson (ESD Associate Director for Flight Program), Lawrence Friedl (Associate
Director for Applied Sciences).

Date: October 2nd, 2017
Dear Dr. Freilich:

On behalf of the NASA Earth Science Advisory Committee (ESAC), [ am writing to
confirm that the members of the ESAC voted unanimously to accept all
recommendations in the Earth Science Senior Review Subcommittee (SRS) Report
and supplementary material presented to the ESAC in their briefing package. The
SRS Senior Review report is attached.

The 2017 Senior Review evaluated thirteen NASA Earth Science Division (ESD)
satellite missions. The review process also considered plans for mission operations
beyond fiscal year 2017. The ESAC would also like to commend NASA for exemplary
execution of its Earth Science mission. Our committee was particularly impressed
with the number of “Excellent” ratings various mission elements received under a
rigorous review process.

If there is additional information that you require from the ESAC or the Earth
Science Senior Review subcommittee, please do not hesitate to notify me.

Sincerely,
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J. Marshall Shepherd
Chair, Earth Science Advisory Committee



